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SAFETY PRECAUTIONS 

Become Part of a Community! 
 

Gardening 
Are you a community 
-minded individual 
that enjoys meeting 
others?  
 
Would you like to 
sharpen your basic 
gardening skills, or 
share your back yard 
experiences & know-
ledge with others?   

 
You may want to consider joining our 
new Poplar Grove Gardening Club and 
play a part in making a positive differ-
ence in our Community! 
 

Some of the team activities include gar-
den design, planting, pruning, and 
weeding. 
 

Carpentry & Grounds 

We also have a Grounds Team who is 
also looking for additional volunteers to 
assist with conservation 
efforts, primarily creating 
& maintaining irrigation 
systems, seeding, fertiliz-
ing, and mowing, fence 
repair & painting.   
 

Become a Poplar Grove Gardening or Carpentry & Grounds Club Volunteer!  

Who Can Join? 
Regardless of your experience, everyone 
over the age of 15 is welcome.   

 
When Do You Meet? 
We plan to meet the first and third   Tuesday 
of each month from 9:00 – 11:00 AM, 
starting April 20, 2021.  

 
Where Do You Meet? 
We meet at the Buggy Shed between the 
Herb Garden and Basket Gallery on the north 
side of the property. You can park in the Ab-
bey Nature Preserve parking area for direct 
access. 

 

Who to Contact? 

To register or to receive additional infor-
mation, email Mary Blinkoff, Poplar Grove 
artist-in-residence. 

 
When sending email, please 
specify which team you pre-
fer: Gardening, or Carpentry 
& Grounds, or both! 

 
For More Information, 

Please Email 

PGGardeningClub@gmail.com   

Although these have been difficult 

times, we are looking forward to   

having fun outside on the grounds 

while respecting one another by 

wearing a mask when appropriate 

and  socially distancing. 

 

Please wear closed-toe shoes to 

protect from fire ants, and be pre-

pared for all things attracted to 

flora that may sting! 


